
.JAMES A . FARLEY 

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 

Mr Amon Carter 
Fort Worth 
Texas 

Dear Amon 

515 MADISON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 22 , N. Y . 

July 7 1947 

Thank you very much for sendi ng me a copy of 
the 62nd Annual Report of the Fort Worth Club. It 
is certainly a very interesting report . 

When are you coming this way? Do you expect 
me to handle the situation here without your assis­
tance? 

My best to you and the folks. 

Sincerely yours 


